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Dear Russell-Gebbett,

Thank you for sending me the circular
about the Conference organized by the
Anglo-Catalan Society. I am afraid that
I shall not be able to attend, as I am
going to Spain this vacation. However,

1 should like to wish you every success
with it.

Yours sincerely,
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—  (¥.D. SHERGOLD)



